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18th December 2020 

 

Dear 3MC Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you so much for finding the time to support your child, and staff, yesterday during our 

wonderful festive ‘Sing-up’. I am sure you will agree that it made us all feel very festive; the 

children did you proud. Should you have missed the performance, or simply want to watch it 

again, please use the following link. 

https://youtu.be/VqiX4LyR-_0 
 

Kind regards, 

Kate Roy 

Assistant Headteacher 
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